From: Franklin, Sydney

To: Laura Jenkins
Subject: SAVE THE DATE - SCMA / PHH FALL EVENTS
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 8:30:15 PM

Greetings Laura,

We would like to first off thank you for your continued support of the Construction
Management program here at Bowling Green State University. The CM program continues to
grow and develop. Along with this, our student-led groups are growing as well. Student
Construction Management Association (SCMA) and Purple Hard Hats are making great

strides in the right direction.

With that being said, we are sending you this email today as a “Save the Date” for
some upcoming events for this fall. Each year BGSU’s Construction Management program
hosts a job fair. This year the job fair will be held on October 3rd at the Bowen Thompson
Student Union on campus. Lunch will be provided for all the contractors before the job fair.
The second event we would like for you to take note of is the Student-Contractor golf outing.
The golf outing will be held on September 6th at Stone Ridge Golf Course in Bowling Green

with lunch to follow.

Registration links and more information for both the Job Fair and the Golf OQuting will
be sent out mid-July in a separate email.

If you have any immediate questions feel free to reach out to any of us via email. We
would like to thank you again for your continued support of our program, and we are looking

forward to seeing you this fall!
Dylan Hines — Co President — djhines@bgsu.edu
Brandon Britt — Co President — brittb@bgsu.edu

Sydney Franklin — Secretary - slfrank@bgsu.edu

Lisa Schaller — Faculty Advisor — Ischall@bgsu.edu


mailto:SLFranklin@mccarthy.com
mailto:LJenkins@agcnwo.com
mailto:slfrank@bgsu.edu
mailto:lschall@bgsu.edu

Sydney Franklin

Bowling Green State University
Purple Hard Hats — President
slfrank@bgsu.edu

*¥** This electronic mail message, including attachments, is intended only for the
person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or
privileged material. Any unauthorized use, review, disclosure, distribution, or
actions taken in reliance on the contents of this information, is prohibited. If you
received this e-mail in error and are not the intended recipient, please notify me
immediately by telephone or reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original
message. ***



